
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Eugene’s Primary School 

58 Fyfin Rd 

Victoria Bridge 

Strabane 

BT82 9JH 

26th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we reach the end of another fantastic school year at St Eugene’s PS, Victoria Bridge, I would 

like to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you. Your 

unwavering support, commitment, and enthusiasm have made this year a truly memorable and 

successful one. From the academic achievements of our remarkable pupils to the countless events 

and activities that brought us all together, it has been a joy to witness our school community thrive. 

 

I want to remind you that school will close for the summer holidays tomorrow, Friday 27th of June at 

12 noon. Please note that our dedicated staff and I will taking a well-earned rest and will be 

unavailable during the summer break, mailboxes will not be monitored. Staff will return on the 26th 

of August to prepare for another exciting year ahead and get ready for welcoming back our boys 

and girls on Monday, 1st of September. 

 

As we approach the summer break, I wish you all a joyful, restful, and safe holiday filled with 

laughter, exploration, and family time. Thank you once again for being such an integral part of our 

school community. I am excited about what the next year holds for us all! 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Laura Gormley 

Principal 

 

 


